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FAA Office of Communications 

FAA Administrator Huerta Statement on Reforming the U.S. Air 
Traffic Control System 

While the FAA has made progress to upgrade our nation’s air traffic control 
system, despite certain constraints, I support looking at new ways to help us 
provide stable and sufficient funding to more rapidly modernize our system, 
while maintaining the highest level of safety.  The proposal to create a 
separate, non-government air traffic control service provider is a step in a 
process that needs to involve all users of the airspace system and deliver 
benefits to the system as a whole. 


